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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
HCF wins two Australasian Reporting Awards 
 
Sydney, 19 June 2013 –  Not-for-profit health fund HCF has again been recognised in the 
Australasian Reporting Awards (ARA), for its excellence in annual reporting. HCF received both a Gold 
Award for its Annual Report and a Special Award in the online reporting category, for the best online 
annual report in Australia (not-for-profit). 

 

This achievement brings HCF’s total number of gold ARA awards to 15, while it has been recognised as 
having one of Australia’s best online reports every year since 2010. 

 

ARA is a not-for profit organisation which promotes effective and transparent communication by 
Australian enterprises, helping improve and refine Australia’s annual reporting standards. Award 
entrants benchmark their annual reports against ARA’s stringent annual reporting criteria. 

 

HCF’s continued success in the awards reflects the fund’s commitment to stakeholder accountability, 
member service and clear communication. It also demonstrates the effort made by all parts of the 
organisation towards corporate transparency. 


